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 Committee members 
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Stroehlein, M.  Steering Committee Designee 
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Dates committee met and times it meets regularly: monthly meetings; usually on the 
first Tuesday at 1:30pm:  May 13th 2009, Sept 21, 2009, March 17, 2010, April 20th 2010, May 
26th, 2010. 

Summary of committee work for the year of 2009-2010. 

1. For the year of 2010-2011, we elected a Chairperson, Elizabeth DiGiorgio and Secretary, 
Barbara Lynch, for the Student Activities Committee. 

2. Many students don’t use their Tigermail accounts.  As a result, many students are not 
aware of events that take place in QCC.  Other schools, such as Baruch, BMCC and 
LaGuardia, are using “Livemails” which can integrate many email accounts, including 
school accounts, in one place.  We think the Computer Resources committee should be 
aware of this. 

3. We believe that there are plenty of student achievements on the campus.  Apparently, 
there is no central process that gathers and disseminates this information to the public.  
We believe student achievements are important to QCC-community relation. 



4. Successful student activities this year included a) Video-Gaming tournament that reised 
money for the Haiti earthquake relief b)Caribbean Music that took place outside of Club 
Hours c) talent show d) food tasting event. 

5. The Academies are very active.  Students need to be aware that academies are a “total 
college experience” for the students.  We believe that this information should be included 
in the freshman handbook. 
 

 
New Recommendations for 2010/2011: 

1.  Follow up on discussing to Information Technology/Academic Computer to include 
“livemail” accounts to students. 

2. Activities for the Academies should be included in the Freshmen Handbook or Freshmen 
packet. 
 
 
 

Submitted by 
Chong Jue 


